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Inter-Office Memorandum
To: Laboratory Employees Date: 12/10/2012
From: Julie A Toti Julie 4. Toti

Laboratory Director

Subject:  Implementation of New  Laboratory Location: LAMC
Computer System
Ext.: 8-363-4990
CC: Laboratory Managers
Laboratory Supervisors

LAMC Laboratories are scheduled to train and implement Cerner, the new Laboratory Computer
system replacing LMS and some functions of KRMS, from May 18 to June 17 2013.

In order to ensure training the of all Laboratory Staff and robust staffing during the first 7 days of go live
on Cerner, we will be severely limiting the vacation approvals during this time.

All employees are encouraged to plan their vacations in 2013 accordingly. There will be limited
vacation approvals from May 18, 2103 to June 17, 2013.




